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SUMMER IN THE CITY
initiative of the City of Lublin

 The Lublin Open Air Village Museum once again joins the “Summer in the City” event organised by the City of

Lublin. As part of the initiative, the Museum has prepared a wide array of educational activities combined with visiting

the Museum, which will take place from 17th to 28th of August 2020.

“Summer in the City” is an initiative addressed to school children and teenagers who stay in Lublin during the summer

holidays. Free tourist events, sports and recreational activities in addition to day camps will be organised
within the initiative. Thanks to such activities, children and teenagers can actively spend their free

time in the city. The "Summer in the City" initiative will run from June 22nd to August 31st, 2020.

THE OFFER OF THE LUBLIN OPEN AIR VILLAGE MUSEUM

(Three types of activities to choose from will be held simultaneously)

 

17th of August 2020 (Monday)

11:00 a.m. – 12:15 p.m.

– Indulgence jewellery – workshop

– We Are Building Lublin

– Traces of the disappearing trades

12:30 p.m. – 2:00 p.m.

Guided tour

 

18th of August 2020 (Tuesday)

11:00 p.m. – 12:15 p.m.

– Indulgence jewellery – workshop

– We Are Building Lublin



– Traces of the disappearing trades

12:30 a.m. – 2:00 p.m.

Guided tour

 

19th of August 2020 (Wednesday)

11:00 a.m. – 12:15 p.m.

– Indulgence jewellery – workshop

– We Are Building Lublin

– Traces of the disappearing trades

12:30 p.m. – 2:00 p.m.

Guided tour

 

20th of August 2020 (Thursday)

11:00 a.m. – 12:15 p.m.

– Indulgence jewellery – workshop

– We Are Building Lublin

– Traces of the disappearing trades

12:30 p.m. – 2:00 p.m.

Guided tour

 

21st of August 2020 (Friday)

11:00 a.m. – 12:15 p.m.

– Indulgence jewellery – workshop

– We Are Building Lublin



– Traces of the disappearing trades

12:30 p.m. – 2:00 p.m.

Guided tour

 

24th of August 2020 (Monday)

11:00 a.m. – 12:15 a.m.

– Cockerel from a fair – workshop

– We Are Building Lublin

– Traces of the disappearing trades

12:30 p.m. – 2:00 p.m.

Guided tour

 

25th of August 2020 (Tuesday)

11:00 a.m. – 12:15 p.m.

– Cockerel from a fair – workshop

– We Are Building Lublin

– Traces of the disappearing trades

12:30 p.m. – 2:00 p.m.

Guided tour

 

26th of August 2020 (Wednesday)

11:00 a.m. – 12:15 p.m.

– Cockerel from a fair – workshop

– We Are Building Lublin



– Traces of the disappearing trades

12:30 p.m. – 2:00 p.m.

Guided tour

 

27th of August 2020 (Thursday)

11:00 a.m. – 12:15 p.m.

– Cockerel from a fair – workshop

– We Are Building Lublin

– Traces of the disappearing trades

12:30 a.m. – 2:00 p.m.

Guided tour

 

28th of August 2020 (Friday)

11:00 a.m. – 12:15 p.m.

– Cockerel from a fair – workshop

– We Are Building Lublin

– Traces of the disappearing trades

12:30 a.m. – 2:00 p.m.

Guided tour

 

 *The participants of workshops (Indulgence jewellery, Cockerel from a fair) are obliged to have their own
tools such as crayons and scissors.

Phone reservation is required prior at the following telephone number: 81 533-85-13 ext. 18, 20.

The number of participants who can simultaneously join the activities, taking into account the currently valid sanitary

regulations, is 12.



The participants of the activities are children with their guardians.

Participation in the activities is free of charge.

Event implemented with the financial help of the City of Lublin.
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